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As with all good things, they have to come to an end so we want to take this 
opportunity to tell you how much we appreciate the role you have played this 
year. Thank you for being an amazing year group through such a turbulent time. 
Whilst I am sure you will agree we didn’t have enough time together as a team, 
we had some fantastic times and made memories that will last a lifetime. You 
have dealt with several changes over the year and you have taken all of this in 
your stride and showed incredible resilience and maturity. We are genuinely 
proud of each and every one of you. Not only have you grown academically, but 
you have grown as people.  

Next year, is the final chapter of your Woodthorne journey and you will be fan-
tastic role models for the younger children. Despite being the eldest in the 
school, you will still feel highs and lows. Please remember that our doors are 
always open. You might want to share some fantastic 
news with us or just come in for a chat, either way we 
will always be there for you to talk to.  

Most importantly Year 5, keep smiling!  

Mr Johnston was very impressed with Ibra-
heem’s stamina and pace and is training  
up for a race vs him in September!   
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This will be the last newsletter from Year 5 as the next one will be from 
Year 6 welcoming you to the next stage of your education. Thank you 
for all the wonderful photos and work you have sent us over the last 
few months.  
 
Good luck in year 6 from Mr Stack, Mrs Johnston and Mrs Butler. 

Here is a small selection of the photos you 
have sent in. It looks like the children have 
been keeping very busy! 

Alex has been perfecting his photography 
skills. We were impressed with his close-
up work and how he’s managed to cap-
ture individual water droplets!  

Alex also produced this awesome 
piece of shadow art. We love the 
creativity that he’s shown and how 
he used a an ordinary toy to create 
an extraordinary outcome.  


